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Dear ACCC, 

Following a meeting of FarmSafe Victoria on the 1 7 ' ~  of May 2007? I have been asked 
to respond to your Notificatiodinformation. 

The information you sent for comment/submission was circulated at the meeting and 
guidance and information sort. 

Following discussion the following resolution was put forward; 

As the application and information did not represent any implication to safety it is felt 
there should be no objection stated by FarmSafe Victoria. 

The following comments are also forward for your consideration; 

It was also felt that as there is a range of extended warranty offers by other 
companies this offer was not unusual. 
It is part of normal work practice when buying equipment to gain quotes from 
a number of suppliers about warranty 
If by suppling "superior quality" parts and oils they are able to guarantee 
better warn and tear then this should be good for both the company and 
operator. 

Thank you for this opportunity. 
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